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Harrison Utilities         
N8722 Lake Park Rd               
Menasha, WI 54952         
(920) 989-1062 x801         
       
May 13, 2025 
 
Van’s Realty & Construction 
2525 S Oneida St 
Appleton, WI 54915 
 
Re: Harrison Utilities’ Conditional Acceptance of the Breezy Meadows Development 
 
Mr. Haen, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Harrison Utilities has received all the pertinent information 
about the water and sanitary sewer infrastructure in the Breezy Meadows Development and is 
therefore issuing Conditional Acceptance. Harrison Utilities will be able to issue sanitary sewer 
connection permits upon request. 
 
A recommendation for Final Acceptance will be presented to the Village Board at an upcoming 
public meeting. I will inform you of the Board’s decision once it has been made. 
If you have any questions, please contact me using the information below. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Brandon Barlow 
Utilities Office Manager 
bbarlow@harrisonutilities.org 
920-989-1062 x202 
 
CC via email:        
   Jason Haen, Van’s Realty & Construction (jason@vansconstruction.com) 
   John Davel, Davel Engineering (john@davel.pro) 
   Chad Pelishek, Village of Harrison (cpelishek@harrison-wi.org) 
   Josh Sherman, Village of Harrison (jsherman@harrison-wi.org) 
   Lee Reibold, McMahon Associates (lreibold@mcmgrp.com) 
   Tom Van Zeeland, Harrison Utilities (tvanzeeland@harrisonutilities.org) 
 


